OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

200 N. E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204
(405) 521-6000 / www.odot.org

Following is a copy of a document entitled “US 70 Feasibility Study” created in 1997 which
was the culmination of a multi-year study conducted by the Department. This document
has been referenced by the Department as the original support document for the purpose
and need of the proposed realignment of US-70 near Madill in Marshall County. The
Department recognizes that the increased traffic in the Madill area, along with the current
geometric and capacity deficiencies of the facility warrant a focused approach to solving the
issues identified at this location. The proposed 2 mile improvement will utilize current
information to design the project and address the critical needs in this segment in a fiscally
constrained and environmentally responsible manner.

“The mission of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and
Effective transportation network for the people, commerce, and communities of Oklahoma.”
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